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LaMoure County Serious Injury Crash 
What: Serious Injury    
Where: Intersection of Hwy 281 and County Road 35 
When: February 21, 2025, at 5:53PM Central Time 
Weather Conditions: Seasonal 
Crash Involvement: Vehicle vs vehicle 
Type of Crash: Side-impact collision/t-bone 
Agencies Involved: North Dakota Highway Patrol, LaMoure County Sheriff, 
Jamestown Ambulance, Local Fire Department 

Vehicle No. 1: 2019 Peterbilt/Trailer 
Driver No. 1: Male, 47 years old, Jamestown, ND 
Restraints: In use 
Charges:   Under investigation 
Injury: None 

Vehicle No. 2: 2022 Ford Bronco 
Driver No. 2: Male, 38 years old, Jamestown, ND 
Restraints: In use 
Charges:   Under investigation 
Injury:          Serious Injuries 

NARRATIVE: On February 21, 2025, at approximately 5:53 PM, a two-vehicle injury crash occurred 
in LaMoure County at the intersection of Highway 281 and County Road 35. A Ford Bronco traveling 
eastbound failed to stop at a stop sign, resulting in a T-bone collision with a northbound Peterbilt 
semi-truck in the northbound lane of Highway 281. The driver of the Bronco, a 38-year-old male 
from Jamestown, ND, sustained serious injuries in the crash. The driver of the Peterbilt semi-
truck, a 47-year-old male from Jamestown, ND, was not injured. 
This crash remains under investigation by the North Dakota Highway Patrol. 
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